RECEIVED

8:40 am, Feb 11, 2010

Alameda County

TH RI FTY OI L co- Environmental Health

February 9, 2010 0.10969
Mr. Steven Plunkett Local #RO0000004
Alameda County Health Care Services RWQCB #01-1478

Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, 2™ Floor
Alameda, CA 94502

Re:  Former Thrifty Qil Co. Station #049
3400 San Pablo Avenue
Oakland, California 94612

Subject: Notification of Intent to Proceed with the Proposed 5 Consecutive Day (24-
hour/Day) Multi-Phase Extraction Event

Dear Mr. Plunkett:

On September 25, 2008, Thrifty submitted a Feasibility Study and Corrective Action Plan
(FS/CAP) prepared by GeoHydrologic Consultants, Inc. for former Thrifty Oil Co. (Thrifty)
Station #049 located at 3400 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland, California which proposed a 5
consecutive day (24-hour/day) MPE event with combined soil vapor and groundwater extraction
from wells MW-2R, MW-4R, and RW-1R. Since more than 60-days have passed since the
submission of the FS/CAP and no response has been received from the ACHCS, Thrifty will
proceed with the scope of work proposed in the FS/CAP under the “60 day rule” pursuant to
authority granted in California Code of Regulation, Title 23, Division 3, Chapter 6, Section
2722(e).

Should you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Sirhon Tregurtha at (562)
921-3581 Ext. 260, or myself at Ext. 390.

Respectfully submitted,

Chris Panal‘[escug/’_7 =

General Manager
Environmental Affairs

cc: BP West Coast Products LLC, Mr. John Skance
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13116 Imperial Hwy, Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670-0138 e Ph: (562)921-3581
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